
       

U N I T E D  S T A T E S  E N V I R O N M E N T A L  P R O T E C T I O N  A G E N C Y  

 

 March 27, 2013 
 
Enbridge Energy, Limited Partnership 
c/o Mr. Rich Adams  
Vice President, Operations  
Superior City Centre  
Second Floor  
1409 Hammond Ave.  
Superior, Wisconsin  54880  
 
Re: U.S. EPA Approval of Enbridge Energy, Limited Partnership’s March 22, 2013  
submittal in response to the Administrative Order issued by U.S. EPA on March 14, 2013, 
pursuant to §311(c) of the Clean Water Act (Docket No. CWA 1321-5-13-001) 
 
Dear Mr. Adams: 
 
The United States Environmental Protection Agency (U.S. EPA) is in receipt of your March 22, 
2013 letter on behalf of Enbridge Energy, Limited Partnership, Enbridge Pipelines (Lakehead) 
L.L.C., Enbridge Pipelines (Wisconsin), and Enbridge Energy Partners, L.P. (herein collectively 
referred to as “Enbridge”), in which you request a change to paragraph 46.a of U.S.EPA’s March 
14, 2013 Administrative Order (Order).  Paragraph 46.a of the Order requires that Enbridge 
reinstall the E-4.0 containment system in accordance with the 2012 Morrow Lake Delta 
Containment Strategy Design and Engineering Considerations Technical Memorandum as 
approved by U.S. EPA on June 26, 2012.  Specifically, you request that U.S. EPA approve a 
change in the curtain height for the E-4.0 Containment system from three feet to two feet.     
 
U.S. EPA hereby approves Enbridge’s request.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me immediately at (231) 301-0559. 
  
Sincerely, 

 
Ralph Dollhopf 
Federal On-Scene Coordinator and Incident Commander 
U.S. EPA, Region 5 
 
cc: K. Peaceman, U.S. EPA, ORC 
 C. Mikalian, U.S. EPA, ORC 
 S. McAnaney, U.S. EPA, ORC 

M. DeLong, MDEQ 
Records Center, U.S. EPA, Reg. V 


